
“TECHNICAL BIDS OPENING NOTICE” 

 

With reference to the Tender No. R.S.T: R.C.H: 2018/001 and extension notice dated 26
th

 

February 2018 on website www.rstrch.com and subsequent corrigendum notice published in 

news paper (i.e. The Hitavada) dated 27
th

 February 2018, the last dates of submission of bids 

in respect of the items listed in notice were re-extended by 8 days and last date of 

submission ended on 6
th

 March 2018. Thereunder, the response has been received. 

Accordingly, a Technical Bids Opening Meeting is scheduled on 12
th

 March 2018, 2.00 

PM, Venue: M/s. AAA Healthcare Consultancy. 

Bidders are cordially and warmly invited for the above mentioned purpose at the office of 

M/s. AAA Healthcare Consultancy, 53, 54, Kalpataru Court, Dr. C. G. Road, Chembur East, 

Mumbai – 400074. 

 

 

 


